CWF IRA Alert - QCDs extended for 2014

President Obama signed the Tax Increase Prevention Act of 2014 on Friday, December 19th. Qualified
Charitable Distributions (QCDs) are authorized for 2014 as are many other tax extenders.

In 2015 Congress and President Obama will be considering many changes to IRAs and Pensions. Some are
quite radical and are discussed in CWF's November newsletter which can be found at
www.pension-specialists.com/alerts/novni2014.pdf.




